
Press Release No.2 

AMA is online 

The recently created American-Mexican Association held its first regional meeting in 

Austin, and announced the launch of its website and social network accounts.  

These digital channels will serve to keep its members and allies informed and to 

promote the contributions of Mexicans and Mexican-Americans to the U.S. 

AMA's new website will be updated on a regular basis with relevant news for the 

American-Mexican community, events, and information kits related to policy 

changes and current events. Visitors are encouraged to explore the website, sign up 

to become members, and share relevant information for the AMA community.  

Follow us: 

Twitter: @AMAUSAOrg  

Facebook: @AmericanMexicanAssociation 

Instagram: amausaorg  

Or visit our website and contact us to know more about #AMA 

#JointheAMAMovement 

info@ama-usa.org 

More about AMA  
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